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OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR
MARK WHITE STATE CAPITOL

GOVERNOR AUSTIN, TEXAS 78711

June 7, 1983

Re: Oscar H. Reyna
Texas Employment Commission

Dear Dr. Garcia:

Your letter of recommendation has been received and
is very much appreciated. On behalf of Governor White
I want to take this opportunity to thank you for your
input in the appointments process.

Your candidate may have already sent the Appointments
Division a current resume. If not, please ask that
they do. Resumes should include a current mailing
address and zip code as well as both business and home
telephone numbers. In addition, the appointment being
sought should be indicated on all correspondence.

Thank you for your interest in state government and
this appointment in particular. Please let me know
if I can be of assistance in the future.

Sincerely,

444
Dwayne Holman
Special Assistant for
Appointments

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, TX 78405


